February 1, 1980

Mrs. Gladys Kilarjian
27871 Faroles
Mission Viejo, California 92692

Dear Mrs. Kilarjian:
We are deeply appreciative of your thoughtfulness
and generosity in donating a map of Armenia to faint

Vartan Armenian Cathedral Museum and I apologize for the
delay of this letter.

This map will be accherished addition to our Cathe-
dral Museum where it may be seen by -countless persons.

We are most grateful.

With prayers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
FKB:myt



